
YOUR PARISH COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU… 
 

A community that works for everyone…  As you may be aware, a team of volunteers from our 

community is creating a Neighbourhood Plan for the Parish of Little Missenden, which combines; 

Holmer Green, Hyde Heath, Little Kingshill & Little Missenden. 

 

The Neighbourhood Plan project team have now completed the draft plan & really need your 

support, to review the plan & make comments before it is submitted to Buckinghamshire Council 

for examination. 

 

If that examination is successful, our Parish community will all be asked to vote at the Little 

Missenden Parish Neighbourhood Plan referendum in Autumn 2025. 

 

With so many changes coming from the new Government it really is critical that our 

Neighbourhood plan is completed, approved by the Council & you, then put in place as soon as 

possible. 

So, PLEASE take the time to look at our proposed plan & to express any opinions or views you 

might have before it is completed. 

With this plan we can at least have our say in trying to shape the future of our Parish. 

…PLEASE HELP US TO COMPLETE THIS IMPORTANT PROJECT 
 

Consultation starts from Monday 12 May 2025 & runs for 6 weeks to 

Wednesday 25 June 2025.  The draft report can be accessed in 3 ways: 

 

1. Access online via the QR code 

below: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU - YOUR PARISH COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU 

2. Visit Rossetti Hall, Holmer Green 

on Thursday mornings 

between 9am - 12noon 
 

3.  If you cannot access online or 

view in-person, then request a loan 

copy by emailing 

lmpcneighbourhoodplan@gmail.com  

or call 01494 715429 
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